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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Ukraine and its commitment to the UPR process. We appreciate its cooperation with the OHCHR and further encourage the Government to fully implement the HC’s recommendations.
We welcome the 2016 constitutional amendments creating legal conditions for a comprehensive judiciary reform, including independence judiciary, transparent and criteria based appointment process, as an essential condition for the rule of law and effective human rights protection.
We noted concerns of several UN bodies on the lack of adequate and effective investigation of all acts of racial based discrimination or hate crimes. We encourage the Government to improve its efforts in that regard and to invest more in public raising awareness and promoting tolerance. 
We also encourage Ukraine to continue to improve its juvenile justice system and to accelerate the implementation of alternative forms of sanctions.   

Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to ratify the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence (the Istanbul Convention),

2. to ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.
Thank you!
